
 

 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

From Ms Keddie… 
 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 

 
June 25th-29th 
Interview Week  

 
June 26th 

Adelaide Youth Orchestra  
Performance 

 
June 28th 

Rm 13 & Rm 14  
Zoo Excursion 

 
Volunteer Induction &  

Morning Tea 
 

July 6th 
Celebrating Diversity  

Assembly & Classroom Visit 
 

End of Term  
Early Dismissal 

2:05pm 
 
 
 

 

CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

 

MID YEAR REPORTS 
This year teachers will be giving out MID YEAR REPORTS at the INTERVIEWS  
DURING NEXT WEEK. 
 
We strongly encourage all parents and carers to make an appointment to come to 
the interview to: 

 Discuss your child/ren’s learning progress with the teacher 
 Have the opportunity to discuss your child/ren’s grades 
 Collect your child/ren’s MID YEAR REPORT 

 
Interview appointments can be made online at: 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au  (enter the code PM63X) 
1. Enter your details 
2. Select the teacher/s you want to see 
3. Select the appointment times that suit your family best. 
 
Please make the time to meet with the teachers and collect your child/ren’s report 
card. 
 
 

BLACK PANTS /SHORTS 
If your child has grown out of their black school pants /shorts we would greatly 
appreciate you donating them to our school – for emergencies.  

Learn ing for  Futu re Success  

Our school has its own Skoolbag App to help us communicate more effectively with our 
Parent community. All school notices  will be uploaded to the app. 
 
iPhone users can install it by searching for our school name "Hampstead Primary 
School" in the Apple App Store.  
 
Android users can install the app by going to the Play 
store and searching for Hampstead Primary School. 



 
 

 

 

AROUND  OUR SCHOOL     

Adelaide Zoo Excursion 

A Letter from Lester 
 

RESPECT   CARE  

 

This week I’ve been having some helpful Hampstead humans 
help me practice my listening. First I lie down and get really 
comfy, then one of the Hampstead humans will pull out a 
book and start reading to me. I like the rhythm of their 
voices—it makes me feel safe and calm. Not only are the 
humans helping me, but I’m also helping them too as they get 
to practice reading aloud to a very special paw-dience!  
 
I’m now old enough to go on short adventures on the week-
ends. I’ve had some great experiences—a lovely stroll 
around the neighbourhood, watching my first soccer game, 
and even eating my first raw hide bone. Yummy! I helped out 
on the Pupil Free Day with our library renovations too. I 
kept thinking of better places to put the pot plants, but 
sadly nobody else thought the floor was a great idea... All 
of these new experiences sure tire me out, but I’m having a 
great time at Hampstead and am definitely one happy, good 
boy! 
 

   
 Sending you all lots of wags and licks,  
     Love Lester 
 
 

               

Hi Everyone! 

Hampstead Primary students in Rooms 16, 17 and 12 

enjoyed a wonderful trip to the  Adelaide Zoo. The 

children had a lovely day spotting animals and ob-

serving all of the different habitats which different 

animals live in. There were some keen adventurers 

who studied the Zoo maps and worked out which 

animals they would like to see and how they could 

plan a route to get there. What clever thinkers! 



 

 
 

 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

 

Term 2 has been full of many learning opportunities for our class-

room. We have been fortunate to have guest speakers visit us 

and even an excursion into the city of Adelaide to further our 

learning about National Sorry Day.  Our visitors included the Red 

Cross, who visited us and spoke about their Migration Support 

Program for immigrants and Constable Andrew from SAPOL, who 

spoke about cyber usage and cyber bullying. 

Police Presentation: Cyber 
Bullying and Cyber Usage 
Our class were privileged to have a police 

officer visit our school and discuss with us 

the importance of knowing more about the 

cyber world. Constable Andrew taught 

students about managing privacy settings, 

the use of social media and the im-

portance of knowing who is online. The 

students enjoyed discussing this topic and 

learning more about the cyber world they 

live in. 

Red Cross Migration Support Program 
Fransesca from Red Cross provided information about the reasons as to why 

people leave their country and the challenges they are faced with. The  

students were very interested in understanding more about why and what 

happens when people flee their country showing an engaged curiosity. 

National Sorry Day Excursion 
Room 7 joined Room 5 on an excursion to learn about National 
Sorry Day. We all headed into the city via public bus, which all 
the students enjoyed very much. We arrived at the event which 
was held at Victoria Square, where many agencies took part in 
providing support and knowledge to remember the mistreat-
ment of Australia’s indigenous population who were part of the 
Stolen Generation. 



 
 

 

 NOT ICE  BOARD   


